
From: Brian Christopher
To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR
Subject: RE: Synergy Resources SRC Evans 33-26-23-14NHZ Rule 318A.f Sundry Notice Doc# 400990471
Date: Friday, February 19, 2016 8:44:26 AM
Attachments: image002.png

image003.png
image004.png
image005.png
image006.png

Arthur,
 
I approve of the change and will note this point for future submittals.
 
Thank you.
 
Brian Christopher
Staff Scientist
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LT Environmental, Inc.
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Arvada, Colorado  80003
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Join us on:               
 
This message and any attached files are privileged, confidential, and intended solely for the use of the addressee.  If you have received
 this by mistake, please let us know by reply e-mail and delete it from your system; you may not copy, disclose, disseminate, use or rely
 upon its content for any use. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure, error-free, or free of viruses. The sender and
 LTE therefore do not accept liability for any of these described issues. The comments and opinions expressed herein are those of the
 author and not necessarily of LTE.  Thank you.

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 
 
 

From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 8:28 AM
To: Brian Christopher <bchristopher@ltenv.com>
Subject: Synergy Resources SRC Evans 33-26-23-14NHZ Rule 318A.f Sundry Notice Doc# 400990471
 

mailto:bchristopher@ltenv.com
mailto:arthur.koepsell@state.co.us
http://www.ltenv.com/
mailto:bchristopher@ltenv.com
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/LT-Environmental/102218338155?sk=wal
http://twitter.com/LTEnvironmental
http://www.linkedin.com/company/lt-environmental-inc






















Brian,
 
Please do not use the word “variance” when you seeking exceptions to either Rule 318A.f or Rule
 609.  Variance means something very specific in the COGCC rules and what you are requesting is not
 it. 
Prior to passing the Sundry your submit comments will need to changed from:
 
“Variance requested for all production wells associated with location 441696, SRC Evans PAD.  One
 available water source was located and signed landowner access was received.  Unable to establish
 contact with landowner to where on the property the well is located.”
 
To
 
“Exceptions requested for all production wells associated with location 441696, SRC Evans PAD.  One
 available water source was located and signed landowner access was received.  Unable to establish
 contact with landowner to where on the property the well is located”.
I can make the change with you approval.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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